
B.E.C.O.N  
November 17, 2023 

 

This was a business meeting therefore we did not have any guests. PLEASE READ THE BOD MEETING 

MINUTES THAT WERE SENT OUT BY SHANNON. 

Announcements:  

1. Bill Kennedy reminded everyone about the Festival of Trees, and they still need volunteers. 

Please contact Kelli at 406-252-9799.   

2. Bill Kenndy said they still need donations for Wreaths at the National Cemetery. Donations can 

be sent to Friends of the National Cemetery, PO Box 23004, Billing, MT 59104.  

3. The Grant Committee gave $4,000 to the American Legion for their Grateful Giving. Maria 

mentioned that over 800 Veteran families were given meals last year.  

4. By the time this gets to you it will be too late, but Maria said there was a Brawl of the Wild event 

at the Legion. 

5. Steph mentioned that we are trying to get the Senior Lights Tour back up and running again. 

Stay tuned for more details, but we’re planning to get two Jefferson Lines Motor Coaches to 

pickup Seniors at either the Adult Resource Alliance or the Senior Center and take them out to 

see the lights. It will be either Monday, December 4th or Tuesday, December 5th.  

6. We have one new member, Lynn Harper and Tanya Tweeten and Darryl Weber co-sponsored 

her.  

7. Craig mentioned that there are spots still available at the Exchange Clubs table at the Festival 

Gala on 11/30 at 5:30.  

 

 


